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From: garcia wood <garciawood@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 4:11 PM
To: PCD Hearings
Subject: Monument east development/ county line and I 25
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I am vehemently opposed to this development as a resident of Palmer Lake. 
The intersection of County Line and I25 will have 2 major developments that cannot survive without water which we 
do not have. Additionally the traffic will be absurd. Where will the children of this new development go to school? 
How much will the additional Infrastructure cost to support this development given the huge buc-ees complex. I say 
it’s very bad timing. One has to go, and if orders both not being built. 
 


